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Hainford Newsletter 

 
 
Welcome Back 
Well what a sunny return to school it has been! It has been lovely to see all of the children outside at 
break and lunchtimes making full use of our school field and lovely environment. Our new reception 
pupils have quickly settled into life here at Hainford and once again it has been lovely to see how 
compassionate and welcoming the older children have been towards our new children. We look 
forward to another successful year ahead. 
Over the coming weeks we will be letting you know about our club offer for this half term and please 
look at our school dates for upcoming events.  
 
School Prospectus 
A copy of Hainford’s prospectus has been attached to the newsletter as a reminder about school 
uniform, P.E. kit, Jewellery and much more. Please read and if you have any questions contact the 
school office. 
 
Assertive Mentoring Meetings for the year ahead: Tuesday 12th and Thursday 14th September 2023 
On Tuesday 12th and Thursday 14th September 2023 there will be Assertive Mentoring slots available 
for you to meet with your child’s class teacher for the new academic year. This is a great opportunity 
for you to find out about the term ahead, ask any questions and inform the class teacher about any 
updates or issues that may have arisen over the summer break.  
Appointments can be booked via email, in person or by telephone. When contacting the office, please 
indicate a preferred ‘time window’ e.g. ‘4-5pm on Tuesday’ and we will look to accommodate as best as 
possible. 
The following 10min slots are available: 
 
Tuesday 12th September: 3:10 to 5:50 
Thursday 14th September: 3:10 to 4:50  
 
School Website 
Our school website http://www.harnserfed.co.uk/ contains a huge amount of advice, documents and 
information for parents such as our curriculum, transition documents and staying safe-online. I would 
urge all parents/carers to regularly visit our website. 
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Autumn Term 2023 

September  
27th NHS Year 6 Measurements  
 

October 
6th Nebula KS1 Multi-skills at Horsford  
13th NPSAA UPKS2 cross country season race 1 – Sprowston Junior School (for selected pupils only) 
16th Individual and sibling school photographs 

 
Half term break (Mon 23rd to Fri 27th October) 

 

October 
30th First day back after half term 
30th Flu Vaccinations pm (open to all year groups) 
 
 

November 
10th YR5/6 Nebula Tag Rugby at Horsford  
 
 

 
Thank you for all of your support 

Our Christian Theme for this half-term is Responsibility 
A Christian Perspective on Responsibility:  
We are called to be responsible stewards of God's creation: Genesis 1:27 – God said to human beings, 'Fill the 
earth with people and look after it. Care for all that I have made'. And Jesus commanded his followers to 'care 
for one another, as I have cared for you' John 13: 34. 

As a school community, we will be exploring how we can take on greater responsibility for our 
environment, each other and our own thoughts and actions.  


